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  Progress To Date 
 
17 Public Protection Officers (PPOs) recruited and trained to act as visible guardians across our 
City.  
 
Devolved ward funding has been established and is being used to deliver key local priorities. 
 
A City Centre Safer and Cleaner Plan is being developed to shape and co-ordinate activity 
across key public spaces. 
 
A New ‘Citywide Problem Solving Model’ is being developed to prevent and tackle crime, anti-
social behaviour and environmental crime. 

 
 
 

 



   Challenges 
Recruitment of PPOs  
 
Cultural change within department 
 
Lack of current comprehensive community diagnostic 

 



  Opportunities 
 

Our increased, visible, uniformed presence will 
help in the; prevention, investigation and 
detection of crime, anti-social behaviour and 
environmental crime – improving quality of life. 
 
Our new problem solving model will focus and 
align our departmental resources on our riskiest 
people, places, and premises across Derby.  
  
Through continued partnership working we will 
look to establish a new ‘City Centre Community 
Safety Hub’ with Derbyshire Police and the 
University of Derby.   
We will be looking to co-locate services in our 
neighbourhoods also. 
 
Recruitment of a City Centre Manager will 
provide us with more capacity to shape and co-
ordinate activities in our key city centre 
locations to address street scene issues. 
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Moving Forward  
 

PPOs to be present in each ward to target 
priority anti-social behaviour and 
environmental crime issues  identified by 
Neighbourhood Boards and residents.  
 
 
Fully establish the new ‘problem solving 
model’ across our department to further 
configure our resources and focus on 
priority people, places and premises. 
 
 
Continue to strengthen our relationships 
with key local partners to deliver more 
effective and resilient local public 
services that focus on shared challenges. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Thank You 




